
 

24th January 2025 

 

Dear Families 

 

Maternity Leave  

Thank you for all your support over the last few weeks as we prioritise getting students back into school after an extended period at 
home. I just wanted to make you aware of some small, personal news: I am expecting a baby and will be going on maternity leave 
around Easter. As such. Mrs Crolla, our Senior Vice Principal, has been appointed as Principal to cover during my maternity leave and 
will take up this role from when I leave. 

 

Dixons Trust Conference  

An additional short reminder, on Friday 14 February, the Dixons Trust Conference will be taking place. This means all Dixons schools 
will be closed to Dixons students on this day.  

If you have any questions regarding any of the information above, please contact the academy in the usual way.  

 

Thanks, as always, for your support  

Yours faithfully 

 

Francesca Hitch 

Principal 


